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NOTICE 
*New Industrial Storm Water General Issuing April 1, 2022* 

 
Certifying Official 
Facility 
Street Address 
City, State ZIP 
 
NDEE ID:  Facility ID 
Facility:  Facility Name, Address, City 
 
The Department of Environment and Energy will be issuing the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 
(NPDES) Industrial Storm Water (ISW) general permit NER920000 on April 1, 2022. This will replace the 
NER910000 ISW general permit, that was extended on June 30, 2021. The permit will be effective April 1, 2022, 
and expires March 31, 2027. The deadline to renew coverage is no later than September 28, 2022. The permit 
and electronic Notice of Intent can be found online on April 1, 2022, on the NDEE website: 

http://dee.ne.gov/Publica.nsf/pages/WAT011 
You are receiving this notice because you are, or were, previously authorized under an ISW general permit. 
Please review the following: 
• Those facilities that have an existing authorization under ISW NER910000 are required to obtain coverage 

under NER920000 and should electronically submit the Notice of Intent (NOI).  
• Facilities that require coverage but did not submit an NOI under NER910000 are required to obtain coverage 

under NER920000 or if qualified, electronically renew their No Exposure Certification (NEC). 
• New facilities that require coverage should also electronically submit an NOI. Those who are uncertain if the 

ISW general permit applies to their facility should compare the facility’s Standard Industrial Classification 
(SIC) to those listed in Appendix D of the permit. 

• Facilities that qualified for NEC under NER910000 are required to electronically submit a new certification 
request under NER920000. See Attachment 2 of the permit guidance regarding No Exposure Certification.  

• Facilities that no longer require coverage or are permanently out of operation need to submit the Notice of 
Termination (NOT) form. The form can be found on the NDEE website. 

KMZ map files with receiving water identification and the 2020 Surface Water Quality Integrated Report 
identifying impaired waters can be found at: http://dee.ne.gov/NDEQProg.nsf/OnWeb/TMDL 

If you have questions, please contact the NPDES and State Permits section at (402) 471-2867. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cay Ewoldt, Supervisor 
NPDES and State Permits Section  
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